
Friday, August 13, 2021  

Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

 

Students: 
 
If you have a schedule conflict you MUST submit a “Request to 
See Counselor” google form, which can be found in your 
Counselor’s Google Classroom.  Classroom codes can be found on 
our website and posted outside the Counseling Office.  If you have 
an issue and do not submit a google form , your issue will not be 
fixed.  Please submit your form ASAP. 
 
Students must report to all the classes listed on their schedule 
until the counselor can call you out.  The last day to request 
schedule changes is Friday, August 20th.  If you have any 
questions, please stop by the Counseling Office. 

 
 
Locker Information: 
 

All students that submitted a locker form during 
registration and did not have charges or missing signatures 
were assigned a locker.  The locker information is on your 
schedule.  If you turned in a form and didn’t get a locker 
then that means that you have charges that must be cleared 
or you might be missing a signature.  As your charges are 
cleared, you will be assigned a locker at that moment.  
Please see Ms. Acosta in the textbook room starting next 
Wednesday to inquire about lockers.  There are still some 
lockers available and they will be given out first come first 
serve to those that clear their charges.  Also, if you are an 
11th or 12th grade student that has a locker and has not 
turned in the new green locker form, you must do so ASAP.  
You can request one from Textbooks starting next week.  If 
we do not have an updated locker form signed, your locker 
will be taken away.  Do not leave your chromebooks in your 
lockers overnight.  You are responsible for anything placed 
in your locker.  Thank You! 
 
No deliveries and / or drop offs of any sort are allowed.  
The Front Office will not accept any deliveries or drop offs.  
This includes materials, phones, laptops, food, etc.  No 
deliveries or drop offs are allowed.  Please make sure that 
you bring everything with you that you will need for school.  
Thank You!  
 

Chromebook Distribution: 
 
Students who do not have Chromebooks will be issued one 
starting next week.  Students will be issued a memo  
releasing them from 6th period to receive a Chromebook.  
Distribution of the Chromebooks will be during the  
following dates & times: 
 

 


